
The Bell Tower Theater’s 12th-Annual High School Musical
Open to kids in 8th through 12th grades during the 2024-2025 school year

Auditions and Backstage 

Crew Sign-Up

Audition Dates

 

Backstage Crew

Rehearsals
April 6th to June 12th, weekday evenings and Sunday afternoon or evenings. 

A tentative rehearsal calendar can be found on the Free Summer Musical Program page of www.belltowertheater.net.

Performances

There is no fee to participate in this program.
Supported by grants from:

Friday, June 13 at 7:30 pm
Saturday, June 14 at 7:30 pm
Sunday, June 15 at 2:00 pm

Cast
Auditioners should come to the Bell Tower Theater on either March 21st or 22nd at the designated times. 
It is not necessary to make an appointment.
Auditioners are asked to prepare a song and a script reading from Heathers. 
The song and script cuttings are posted on the Free Summer Musical Program page of www.belltowertheater.net.
For a faster audition process, complete the audition form before you arrive. You can download it from the 
Free Summer Musical Program page of www.belltowertheater.net.

We will be looking for 7-12 crew members for this show. A list of available positions can be found 
on the Free Summer Musical Program page of www.belltowertheater.net.
Those interested should sign up either March 21st or 22nd during the designated times.
Potential crew members can also complete the sign-up form before you arrive. You can download it on the 
Free Summer Musical Program page of www.belltowertheater.net.

Join us for an informational open house 
on Saturday, March 8th. 

Stop in anytime between 10 am and 
12 noon to meet our directors and 

learn more about the program.

Friday, March 21st from 3 pm to 5 pm and 
Saturday, March 22nd from 11 am to 2 pm
Callbacks (by invitation only): Sunday, March 23rd 
        from 2 pm to 4 pm

Friday, June 20 at 7:30 pm
Saturday, June 21 at 7:30 pm
Sunday, June 22 at 2:00 pm

NOTICE: This is not a publication of Holy Family Catholic Schools. Distribution of this �yer does not constitute an endorsement by Holy Family Catholic Schools.


